
 
Lake Saint Louis Community Association Newsletter 

                          APRIL 

1st– Dock Rental Fees are Due 

11th– Duhart Music 7-10pm 

12th—Easter (Clubhouse Closed) 

18th– Charlie Mann Band 7-10pm 

BOATING SAFETY COURSES: 

Mar. 7th @ 11am , Mar. 10th @ 7pm 

Mar. 21st @ 11am, Mar. 24th @ 7pm 

Mar. 28th @ 11am, Mar. 31st @ 7pm 

      MARCH 

1st– Assessments are Due 

6th– Club Open House 6-8pm 

(contact - bdunston@lslca.com to  

reserve your Club table) 

7th— Leslie Scott & Craig 7-10pm 

14th—Encore Band 7-10pm 

14th & 17th- Corned Beef & Cabbage 

Special in the Restaurant  

28th—Freezeout Band 7-10pm  

CA OFFICE SATURDAY  HOURS 

3/14 9am– 12pm,  4/18 9am– 12pm 

5/16 9am– 12pm,  6/6 9am—12pm  

ACC MEMBERS NEEDED for the 

ARCHITECTUAL CONTROL COMMITTEE  

Permanent & Alternate  

Please contact Shirley Vogt if you are 

 interested 636-625-8276 ext. 109  

or svogt@lslca.com.  

Join the Pontooneers Club for a 1950’s Sock 
Hop on April 19  The LSL Pontooneers Club is 
inviting new members Festivities begin on  
Sunday, April 19, at 2 pm with a sock hop and 
potluck meal.  The annual  membership fee is 
$25 per person, and there’s no boat required.  
Make memories at the lake!  For more details 
and to register, please contact Commodore 
Angie Gaa at 614-323-4353 or email              
angiegaa@yahoo.com.   
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**CA REMINDERS ** 

SENIOR MENS GOLF—SEEKING NEW MEMBERS 

Signup dates are Friday 3/1 at the CA Open House and Tuesday 3/5 in the CA Bar           

area from 9am-11am.  League play is every Tuesday morning starting April 2.  Open to Men 

age 55 and  older, Must be CA resident in good standing. Contact Allen Gill at 636-265-

2278 or Greg Kowalski at 636-387-3052.  

Lake Saint Louis Pontooneers Club Invites New Members !! 

No boat required!  The LSL Pontooneers Club meets from April to December to enjoy food 
and fun with friends new and old.  Festivities begin with a Music Trivia Contest on April 14

th 
.  

Other events include the Patriotic Party, International Dinner, Lakeside Horse Races, 
Haunted Boat Cruise, Merry Christmas Party and more. 

Membership fee is just $25 per year.  To register, please  contact Secretary Ken Iverson at 
636-357-8587 or email hollywoodtwin@mac.com for an engaging year of warm winds and 
welcome waves.    

BOATING SAFTEY COURSE-  REMINDER: All class 5-8 Boat owners MUST 

have taken the Boating Safety Course before they can register their Class 5-8 Boat for the 
2019 Boating Season. All class 2-4 Boat owners MUST complete the class before they can 
register for the 2020 Boating Season. ALL Class 8 boats MUST be re-inspected by Water 
Patrol prior to registering their boat for the 2019 Boating Season. If you still need to take the 
class, contact Water Patrol @ 636-625-3120 to register for a class. We offer the class   
every month and it takes 1 hour.  

March Classes:  9th (Sat) 11am, 12th (Tue) 7pm, 23rd (Sat) 11am, 26th (Tue) 7pm         

REMINDER 2019 ANNUAL ASSESSMENTS - If you would like to pay online, 
go to LSLCA.COM and login.  Your MEMBER NUMBER to log in is your CUSTOMER NO: 
located in the upper right corner of your statement.  If you have not logged in previously, 
your password will also be your CUSTOMER NO: (login & password must be all CAPS).  

When mailing in your assessment payment, please put your Customer # (located in the         
upper right corner of your statement) on your check . 

C.A. CARDS ARE YOUR FOREVER CARDS -You do not have to come in 

and get a new one every year.  Once you have paid your 2019 assessments your card will 

be reactivated.  

 If your card is lost, there is a $10 fee to replace it. We are getting into the busy season at 

the LSLCA office which means we are taking care of the Members that come into the       

office.  If you call and reach our voicemail, please leave a message with your name, proper-

ty address, return phone # and the reason you are calling, we will return your call within one 

business day. 

The CA OFFICE WILL BE OPEN ON THE FOLLOWING 

 SATURDAYS:  MARCH 30TH, APRIL 13TH & MAY 18TH FROM 

9:00AM - 12:00PM. 

  

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT…                                                                           

We would like to introduce you to one of our many valued employees:  

2020 BOAT REGISTRATION REQUIREMENT** When you register/renew your boat(s) 

for the 2020 season, you MUST show proof of ownership by supplying the office with your 
original title (or current property tax receipt), and proof of current insurance coverage.  If 
paying your registration online, please email your information to frontdesk@lslca.com. Also, 
ALL CLASS 8 BOATS need an annual inspection by Water Patrol prior to your 2020 boat regis-
tration.   

Private Golf Carts used on the Golf Course in 2020  will require an annual  in-
spection by a Golf Shack employee and an annual registration fee of $25.00 paid 
at the time of the inspection.  At the time you pay the $25.00 fee, a sticker will 
be given to you that you MUST display on your private Golf Cart confirming you 
have had your annual inspection and paid your annual Golf Cart fee.               
You will only be allowed to use your private golf cart on the Golf Course if 

you have your annual Golf Cart sticker displayed. 

Alice Gilmartin “Alley” - Restaurant Server  

How long have you worked for the CA?                                              

I have worked for the CA for 17 years as of April 3rd, 2020! 

Description of her job: Creates memorable dining experience for 

members and provides excellent customer service. Takes orders and 

serves food and beverages to guests. Communicates effectively and 

familiarizes customers with the menu and is able to make                 

recommendations.  

What do you love about working for the CA? It has been very   

rewarding to help build such a wonderful community and getting to watch it and the families grow 

and become successful. I enjoy serving all of our members and celebrating all of life’s milestones 

and events with them.  

Any story or experience that you would like to share? I have so many wonderful memories and 

stories it would be hard to pick just one. My biggest joy is watching all of my kiddos grow up and go 

on to have wonderful lives and careers. My family was born and raised in the bay area of California 

and when my brother Ralphie was transferred here with GM, he brought my family and I here to 

discover MO. We love our community home and are grateful to live here. 

Notes from her Supervisor..  Alley is a very dedicated employee with years of experience! She has 

a very outgoing personality and enjoys building relationships with the members. We are very lucky 

to have her as a part of our team and community! 
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